March 26, 1997

TO ALL CLC VENDORS:

=WE'RE MOVING!!--

The Complete Logistics Company will be merging ali of its facilities in the Los Angeles basin
into one site the weekend of March 29th, The move will require both the phone and computer
system to be dismantled on Friday, March 28, and then re-instalied over the weekend.
Arrangements have been made to handle phone cails during this period, but there may be some
delays.

As of Monday, March 31st, all corporate functions will take place at the following address:

1661 Vintage Avenue
Ontario, California 91761-3657
Phone: (909) 974-2100

Fontana:  (800) 660-9252
(909) 357-7850

Ron Ryan
Vice President Operations
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